
                                                                                                                                                           

 
 

STATE OF MICHIGAN 
BEFORE THE MICHIGAN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
CASE NO. U-21638 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

IN THE MATTER, ON THE COMMISSION’S OWN MOTION, TO CONSIDER 
OPTIONS TO EXPAND OPPORTUNITIES FOR PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT IN ITS 

DECISION-MAKING PROCESSES AND PROCEDURES 
 

• This hearing is intended to provide members of the public an opportunity to share 
comments regarding opportunities for the Commission to expand public 
engagement in its decision-making processes. 

 
• The meeting will be legislative in nature, and any person may present data and views 

during the public comment period. 
 

• The meeting is open to the public, and the information below describes how a person 
may participate. 

 
• The meeting is being held in person. 

 
DATE: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 

 
TIME: 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM  
  
LOCATION: Riverfront Conference Center 

University of Michigan – Flint 
1 Riverfront Plaza 
Flint, MI 48502 

 
PARTICIPATION: The meeting is open to the public, and any interested 

person may participate by attending in person at the above 
location.  

 
Persons with disabilities needing any assistance or 
accommodation to participate should contact the 
Commission’s Executive Secretary at (517) 284-8090 in 
advance of the meeting. 

 
Public Comment for the Meeting: 

 
Members of the public who wish to make a comment may do so during the public comment 
portion of the meeting, subject to the following requirements.  Comments should be limited to no 
longer than three (3) minutes; however, the Commission will manage the public comment 
process and may adjust or place further limits on how long a person may speak.   
 



2 
 

Public comments must be directed to the commissioners and should not be used to engage with 
other participants or respond to their comments. The public comment period is an opportunity for 
commissioners to listen to comments and concerns. Public comments should be limited to one 
per person. 
 

Written and Electronic Public Comment: 
 
In addition, interested persons may submit written and electronic comments to the Commission 
via email at mpscedockets@michigan.gov. Written comments may be mailed to Executive 
Secretary, Michigan Public Service Commission, 7109 W. Saginaw Hwy., Lansing, MI 48917.   
All information submitted to the Commission will become public information and may be posted 
on the Commission’s website.  Comments should not include information commenters wish to 
remain private. 
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